
 

 

8th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 2 visit to Arundel Castle 
 
As part of our ‘Discover’ topic, we will be visiting Arundel Castle. We will have an 
opportunity to explore different parts of the castle, as well as handle artefacts in an 
educational workshop whilst trying on costumes. 
 
Trip:  Year 2 visit to Arundel Castle     
Date:  Thursday 28th March 
Time:  9.30am-2.30pm 
Clothing:  School uniform, plus coat  
Items to bring:  Packed lunch, water bottle, (sunhat and sun cream if the weather 

is nice) in a backpack your child can carry 
 
A voluntary contribution of £9.50 is required for this trip to go ahead.  Please make 
your payment via our on-line payments system, ParentMail and also tick the Parental 
Consent box giving your permission.  Please note that without sufficient voluntary 
contributions the visit may have to be cancelled. In order to reduce the costs of the 
trip, we request that you meet us at Arundel Castle and pick your child up at the end 
of the session.  
 
If you are able to help with the trip please let the class teacher know. Ideally we need 
4 parent volunteers from each class.  We appreciate all offers of help but please note 
you will not be placed in a group with your own child. However we generally all meet 
up at certain points during the day.  Make sure that the school has your up to date 
emergency contact numbers.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hills and Miss Haywood 
 
 

 
 


